
    

Science 

This term the children will be learning about animals including 

humans. We will be exploring skeletons of both humans and 

animals as well as the use of muscles inside the body. Children 

will be researching the diets of human and animals. As a class we 

will gather, record, and begin to classify and present data in a 

variety of ways. 

.  

Computing 

This term in computing, your child will be learning about 

simulations. They will look at a variety of educational 

simulations, identify the use of the simulations and discuss 

what it would be used for.  

.  

Religious Education 

Topic Title: What do 

different people believe 

about God?  

The work this term 

enables pupils to learn in 

depth different religious 

and spiritual perspectives 

of who God is. Children 

will be able to discuss and 

compare as well as explore 

descriptions from sacred 

texts. 

Weekly Routines 

PE- This takes place every Friday. PE kits should be in school 

every week.   

Homework- This is given to the children every Friday and 

should be completed and returned to school by the following 

Wednesday. 

Spellings- These are given on Monday every week and need to 

be learnt for the following Monday.  

Reading- Reading books need to be read regularly. The children 

also have the opportunity to choose a library book from our 

school library each week.  

Times Tables- Please could you encourage your child to learn 

their times tables at home. We are focusing on the 3x tables 

this term. 

Important Dates 

29th September 2017- 

MacMillan Coffee Morning  

20th October - 31st October 

– Half term 

If you have any questions at all, please come and ask. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss Booth (Year 3 Teacher)  

 


